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Dear Linda,

The City of Lone Tree endorses the twelve,recommendations' put forth in the Part
150 Study for Centennial Airport, with our added support for strong enforcement
" measures on the part of the FAA and Centennial Airport to implement the study’s
- recommendations. Through a concerted effort of enforcement, we can be more
. assured that Centennial Airport will remain vital to this area as‘an integral .
component tothe area’s economic well being and thus a valued neighbor to the .
Lone Tree community. . - o

Our recommendation follows a process of two public meetings held on the Part -
150 Study before our Planning Commission and City Council. We endeavored to
gain more public awareness to the Study's findings through a mailing we sent to
all our homeowner representatives explaining the study’s recommendations and
extending an invitation for them to attend our public meetings. Several members
of the public did attend, and seemed satisfied that their concerns were heard and
their questions answered. i, : o
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We want to extend ‘our appreciation to the Centennial Airport staff and board in-
_relating and considering the Lone Tree community in their planning efforts, and

also-appreciate the time taken by Michael Fronapfel, Manager of Planning and

. Development for Centennial Airport, to present the study’s findings and answer
our many questions. ' : o L

Thank you for considering our comments in yourfinal deliberations. .

Mayor, City of Lone Tree "+




